Marjorie Hone
6 Barbara Lane
Irvington, NY 10533

June 15, 2023

To: The Architectural Review Board
Rocco Rasulo, Chair
Gail Weiler
Randy Huff
Michael Sirota
Libby Lando

Re: Hana’s Haven

It is my understanding that Hana’s Haven application for a sign in the window may be problematic
because of a rule about the number of colors on any sign in a window. I am writing to support their
request for their original sign, which is very tasteful and appropriately, for a nail salon, shows nails
with various colors. Looking up and down Main Street I see numerous examples of businesses with
colorful signs in their windows, including Squint Optometry, which has glasses of many colors in the
window, various places with neon signs of multiple colors, and all the real estate businesses, with
pictures of houses for sale in their windows. Hana’s sign is so much more tasteful than any of them,
and is conservative in size and style.

I do hope you will rule in their favor.

Sincerely,
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MarjorietMone

6 Barbara Lane

Irvington, New York 10533
914-715-5249
margehone@gmail.com



